
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE 

WELLS DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

SEPTEMBER 16, 2024 

WELLS CITY HALL 

 

 

 

 

The Wells Development Corporation's regular meeting was held at Wells City Hall, Wells, 

Texas, on September 16, 2024, at 7:53 p.m. 

 

Members present were Tony McKnight, Billie Petty, Eva Alexander, Gordon Cole, and Robert 

Kalka. Kayla White was not present.  

 

Employees: Melanie Pounds.  

 

Visitor: None 

Robert Kalka made a motion, and a second was made by Billie Petty approving the minutes of 

August 12, 2024. The motion carried unanimously.  

 

Tony McKnight discussed with the board that the police chief will build monkey bars for the 

park and a slide will be installed and the secretary will mail a community response letter 

regarding the future of the Depot building.  

 

Gordon Cole made a motion, and a second was made by Billie Petty to adjourn.  

The motion carried unanimously. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:56 p.m. 

       

 

__________________________________ 

                                 President 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Secretary  

 

 

 

 

 


